Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Dr. Rob Preston, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction

Date: June 1, 2020

Re: Action Memo

June 18, 2020 Board Meeting

Requesting Board approval to develop curriculum from July 1-October 31, 2020 at the current miscellaneous pay rate of \$37.00 per hour. The following staff will develop updated pacing guides to reflect the updated, online textbooks for 7th and 8th grades, Algebra 1, Algebra 2, and Geometry during the summer. Funds are allocated each year to write over the summer. Our curriculum is designed to be revised every five years, but we continue to address pacing revisions on a yearly basis. This is extremely important this year due to the COVID-19 crisis and the necessity of virtual learning.

Janice Rynkiewicz	Math Pacing Revisions	15 hours
Jamie Cleary	Math Pacing Revisions	15 hours